
From: Chapman, Kim <kchapman@townofbluffton.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/14/2013 12:17:56 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting with Governor Haley

Katherine

Thank you for these dates and times. Can we go ahead and schedule September 4th at 3:00 p.m?

Kimberly Chapman
Executive Assistant to Mayor and Town Manager/
Deputy Town Clerk
Town of Bluffton
20 Bridge Street, PO Box 386, Bluffton, SC 29910
p: 843.706.4505 f: 843.757.6720
www.townofbluffton.sc.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 11:17 AM
To: Chapman, Kim
Subject: Meeting with Governor Haley

Kim,
Below are dates and times Governor Haley is available to meet with Mayor Sulak and Mr. Barrett. I know we have
struggled in the past with scheduling conflicts -  so I've included three options. I hope this meeting finally comes to 
fruition.

Wednesday, August 21st at 3:30 PM
Thursday, August 29th at 1:00 PM
Wednesday, September 4th at 3:00 PM

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. I look forward to hearing from you. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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